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Registration Update 
 

www.natigerpride.com 

  

Tiger Pride families – THANK YOU to the many 
of you who have already signed up for the 2016 

season.  And it’s exciting to see a lot of new 
families have joined Tiger Pride!  Preparations are 

well under way for a fun and exciting season of 
football and cheer.  Please register as soon as 
you are able so that the teams and squads can 

begin to be formed. 
 

To register, visit our website and follow the link 
and instructions to register your child on 

Sportsmanager. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

July 25-28 Nightly Cheer Practice 6-8pm  
July 25-29 Football Combine (all age groups)  
Aug 1  Football practice begins - NO pads 
Aug 20 First football games 
Aug 27 Week 2 games  
         and Parent Tailgate Party   
Sept 1 1st Day of School NA  
Sept 3 Labor Day Weekend – no games 
Sept 10 Week 3 games 
Sept 17 Week 4 games 
Sept 24 Week 5 games 
Oct 1 Week 6 games 
Oct 8  Week 7 games 
Oct 15 Week 8 games 
Oct 22 Playoffs Round 1  
Oct 29 Playoffs Round 2 
Nov 5 Super Bowl Championships 

 

 

Summer Workouts 
with Darnell Dinkins and 

 

 

 

 
Blueberry Hill Game Field 

Ages 6-12  

     
Conditioning, football basics, skill and drills, plus 

much more, and always lots of FUN! 
 

$5 per session 
 

5:00pm - 6:30pm  
Sunday evenings  

May 22nd 
June 5th  
June 12th  
June 26th  
July 10th  
July 17th  
July 24th  
July 31st 

 

Pre-registration is not required - you can pay as 
you go; however, if you would like to pre-register 

for the summer workout sessions,  
email Kelly Phillips phillips18@comcast.net. 

 

 



Season Kick-Off 
Parent Tailgate Party 

 
Saturday, August 27th  
Elias Fry Barn 
Knob Hill Park 
5:00pm - 10:00pm 
Food, games, DJ, 
     prizes and FUN!!! 
Mark your calendar and 
plan for a babysitter.   
 
 
 

Fundraiser Raffle 
***NEW this year*** 

 

The fundraiser this season is $150.00 (per family) 
for a raffle book of tickets to win cash prizes in the 
October raffle.  You are able to choose to either 

pay for the fundraiser when you register 
or pay at equipment/uniform pick up.   

This change will streamline the process of the 
fundraiser. 

 

Each raffle book contains 40 raffle tickets.   
30 tickets for you to sell at $5.00 a piece - which 

means you recoup the entire cost of the 
fundraiser.  Plus, there are 10 tickets that are 

FREE and yours as a thank you for your 
cooperation.  Completed raffle tickets will be due 

back to your team/cheer mom no later than 
Monday, Oct. 3rd. 

 

The raffle drawing will be held Monday, Oct. 10th, 
7:00pm at the practice field pavilion.   

Cash prizes include:  
1st prize - $2,000; 

2nd prize - $1,250; 3rd prize - $750 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

New Football Uniforms 
 

 

 

 

 

 
New Year, New Look! 

As we head into our second year in the UYFL 
league, Tiger Pride is freshening up our look!  
This year each team will be outfitted with new, 

high-quality, uniforms from Riddell. 
 

 
 

2016 Board of Directors 
 

President  Scott Stipetich 
Vice-President Matt Franz 
Secretary  Kelly Phillips 
Treasurer  Ashley Harlan 

 

Lauren Coll  Karyn Coy 
 Desere Eckhardt Mike Junker 
 Josh Kamody John Magorien 
 Mike McCarthy Mimi Patchen 
 Adam Rohan  Kris VonBurg  
 Angela Walker 
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North Allegheny Football and Cheer 
Tiger Pride Board of Directors 
P.O. Box 87 
Ingomar, PA 15127 
www.natigerpride.com 
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